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                                                             24 June 2022

Notice on Launching of Faster Payment System Service on  
Fubon Business Online 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) will launch a new Faster Payment System 
service (“FPS Service”) on Fubon Business Online platform (“FBO”) effective from 31 July 
2022 (“Effective Date”) which allows customers to receive funds or transfer funds to our bank 
account free of charge. 

The Bank introduces FBO FPS Service as part of an industry wide launch in Hong Kong to 
support Hong Kong dollar (“HKD”) and Renminbi (“RMB”) domestic real-time transfer for 
corporate payments. You can now initiate HKD or RMB payments to your business partners 
in Hong Kong using your mobile phone numbers, email addresses or FPS ID as alternatives 
to bank account numbers. The fund will be transferred in real time after successful payment 
confirmation. 

From the Effective Date, the FPS Service will be available on FBO, and such Service shall be 
subject to the Bank’s “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and Services” (Section III E 
and other relevant section), and Fubon Business Online Service Terms and Conditions. 

Please note that if you do not accept the FBO FPS Service, you have the right to terminate 
your Fubon Business Online account(s) and service(s) in accordance with the relevant clauses 
under the existing “Global Terms and Conditions for Accounts and Services” before the service 
becomes effective. 

Should you have any business enquiry, please feel free to visit the Bank’s website 
(www.fubonbank.com.hk) or contact our Fubon Bank Customer Service Hotline at (852) 2806 
5062 during office hours*.  

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays)  

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

Remark: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English version shall 
prevail.  

 

 


